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NATIONAL SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON RESPONSIBLE CLASSROOM INSTRUCTION  
OF THE LANGUAGE EDUCATORS CONGRESS INC. 

 
The Language Educators Congress (LEC) Inc. will conduct the National 

Seminar-Workshop on Responsible Classroom Instruction with the theme Invigorating 
Teachers Enthusiasm in Using Literary Pieces in Classroom Teaching on the following 
dates and venues: 

  

Date Venue 

December 9-11, 2016 Davao City 

December 16-18, 2016 Cagayan de Oro City 

January 27-29, 2017 Bacolod City 

 
 The Seminar-Workshop aims to: 
 

1. encourage the teacher-participants to use literary pieces as a 
technique of teaching in the different subject areas; 

2. select literary pieces that suit the ability of the learners and the 
interest of the teachers; 

3. give them cues in the standards of reciting literary pieces like story 
telling, chamber theater, jazz chants, choric reading/ 
interpretation, and songs; and 

4. encourage them to require students to perform their chosen piece. 
  

The target participants are school administrators, supervisors, principals, 
coordinators, head teachers, preschool teachers, teacher-applicants, and all 
interested classroom teachers from both public and private schools. 

 
Participation of both  public  and  private  schools  shall  be subject to the 

no-disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 

Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith. 
 

More information may be inquired from: 
 

Prof. Apolinario S. Saymo 
Seminar Director 
Language Educators Congress (LEC) Inc. 
Block 23, Lot 7, Verdant Heights 
Multinational Village, Parañaque City 
Mobile Phone No.: 0908-8201187 
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